
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 
DATE: July 20, 2015 
 
Notice of Public Meeting Regarding Temporary Closure of Farm Road 141 
  
Springfield, MO – A public informational “open house” meeting will be held on Thursday, July 
23rd from 4:00pm-6:00pm at Glidewell Baptist Church, 5801 N. Farm Rd. 141, Springfield, 
regarding the upcoming temporary closure of Farm Road 141 for the replacement of two 
bridges.  
 
The Greene County Highway Department has contracted with Hartman & Company, Inc. to 
replace two bridges on Farm Road 141 near the intersection of Farm Road 86. The new bridges 
will include wider driving lanes (12 feet) and one foot shoulders.  
 
During construction, which will begin in August, Farm Road 141 will be closed to traffic, and the 
David C. Murray Park access to the South Dry Sac Greenway will also be closed. 
 
The projected date of completion for this project is the first week of January, 2016.  
 
 
 
For additional information, please contact Adam Humphrey, Greene County Highway 
Department, at 417-829-6536. 
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